
 

Our Leavers Service  
(hoping to go ahead) 
Thursday 22nd July 

St Michael’s Church (next to the school) 

Diamond Class Parents 
are invited to the ‘Movie Premier’ of 

the Performance of the Year 
Monday 19th July 2.30 (pm) 

Ruby  
Class 

On Monday 12th parents of Ruby class can download their 'learning journals from Tapestry'. On Sunday 11th an observation will be 
posted to all parents explaining how to do this. Please download your child's learning journal by Friday 16th at 3pm. Top tips: download 
your child's journal to a hard drive. Any questions do not hesitate to contact Miss Bassett.   

Reception—- Otis for always making the right choices and just being the best role model for the rest of the class. Otis strives to be the 
best learner he can and we are so lucky to have him in Ruby class. Thank you, Otis  

Year 1—Mina-Rose has had a wonderful week in Ruby. Learning phase 5 sounds and applying them in her writing. I am very 
impressed with the overall progress Mina has made within her writing this year. Well done, Mina-Rose!  

Emerald  
Class 

Year 1— Luica, the adults have been so impressed with her wonderful writing this week! Lucia has written a fantastic story using lots 
of different punctuation and adjectives. Well done Lucia, your story was a pleasure to read!   

Year 2— William has been a fantastic team player during sports activities this week as well as supporting his team during shared 
writing activities! Well done William ! Thank you for encouraging and supporting your friends this week!   

Sapphire  
Class 

Year 3— Mayar has been chosen to be star learner by her peers in Sapphire class. She has been noticed by her friends for making 
good choices, working really hard in lessons and for making very good progress in reading and her times tables.  Well done and Thank 
you Mayar  

Year 4— Dawid has been chosen by his peers to be star learner this week. His fellow comrades have noticed Dawid’s kindness and 
resilience. Someone even called him a ‘role model’ in Sapphire class. Thank you so much Dawid. We all notice your fabulous attitude and 
hard work. You are a star!   

Diamond  
Class 

Year 5—- Dylan has taken a very active role in our summer show rehearsals and filming this week and he should be proud of his 
efforts. Well done and thank you Dylan!   

Year 6—- Isaac is a natural comedian and his performances in our summer show rehearsals and filming have been fantastic so 
far. Well done and thank you Isaac!   

STAR LEARNERS 

Our Christian Values 
Respect    Forgiveness    Compassion    Friendship    Justice    Trust 

SUMMER TERM—NEWSLETTER 11 

12TH JULY 2021 

Sports Day RESCHEDULED —Tuesday 13th July (without spectators)  
Third time lucky.  Let’s all do our sun dances this weekend in a hope that the field will dry out and 
Sports Day for the children can take place. 
The arrangements will remain the same as previous, whereby it will be a NON-SPECTATOR event.  
Please ensure children arrive in full PE kits and have plenty to drink,  sun cream applied and a hat! 

The Leavers BBQ  
Wednesday 21st July 

assuming restrictions are lifted 
For those families attending, 

please send your £10 in a sealed 
envelope with your family name 

on the front  

Term Dates 
Last Day of Term—Thursday 22nd July 
Return to School 
Years 1—6  Wednesday 8th September 
New Reception—Monday 13th September 
 


